
Meeting Between Staff of the Federal Reserve Board and Representatives of 
the Community Bankers Association of Illinois 

March 10, 2022 

Participants:  Jason Hinkle and Gavin Smith (Federal Reserve Board) 

David G. Schroeder (Community Bankers Association of Illinois) 

Summary:  Staff of the Federal Reserve Board met with a representative of the Community 
Bankers Association of Illinois (CBAI).  During the meeting, the CBAI representative discussed 
topics related to the proposed Guidelines for Evaluating Account and Services Requests at 
Federal Reserve Banks (Account Access Guidelines).  The CBAI representative discussed 
CBAI’s prior written comment letter to the May 2021 Federal Register notice as well as views 
that they intend to share in a forthcoming comment letter on the supplemental notice on proposed 
Account Access Guidelines issued in March 2022.    


